
Weekly Learning Schedule: May 4th – 8th, 2020 

 MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

09:00 – 10:00am 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Numeracy: Star Wars 
inspired math:  
Complete the 
questions, show your 
work and share to 
your Hand In Folder.  
 
*Due Thursday 2pm* 

 

Mr. Main in a Staff 
Meeting 
Literacy: BrainPop:  
“Theme” 
-watch the movie 
-take the Quiz 
-Answer: Choose a 
story, movie, novel 
and write about its 
theme.  150 – 200 
words. We’ll share 
with our classmates 
on Wednesday. Put 
your answer in the 
Comments section 
of today’s Daily 
Recap. 

Reading group meet 
up: Review Math 
Quiz 
 

9:00–9:20 Group #1 

Speedy Slugs 

9:20–9:40 Group #2 

Awesome Otters 

9:40–10:00 Group #3 

Brainy Beagles 

Numeracy:  
Measurement at 
home!  
-get out your ruler 
and get to measuring 
things you find 
around your home!

 

Literacy: Write a 
Limerick poem using 
the aabba rhyme 
scheme for your 
mom or for an 
important woman in 
your life for Mother’s 
Day. 

 
*Reminder: Mother’s 
Day is on Sunday* 

10:00 – 10:30am 
 
 
 
 
 
 

(Health) Body Break: 
Star Wars Workout! 
https://www.youtube
.com/watch?v=Q9pB8
I_vqCw 
 
...Then finish off with 
a Galactic Get Down! 
 
https://www.youtube
.com/watch?v=W7bm
XywWus8 

(Health) Body 
Break:  
PE with Joe: 
Tuesday, May 5th 
workout. 
 
https://www.youtub
e.com/watch?v=Qv
WzWqLk8iQ 

 

(Health) Body Break: 

Yoga with Adriene: 
30 Days of Yoga – 
Day 1 
 

 
https://www.youtub
e.com/watch?v=oBu-
pQG6sTY 

Mr. Main in a Staff 

Meeting  

(Health) Body Break:  

PE with Joe – Daily 

Lesson of your 

choice! 

https://tinyurl.com/y

cmqjuh5 

(Health) Body Break: 
Counting and 
calculating distance.   
Step one: measure 
how far one of 
average steps are in 
cm. 
Step two: Go for a 15 
minute walk and 
keep track of your 
steps. 
Step three: Calculate 
how far you traveled 
in cm.  
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10:30 – 10:45am Snack Break Snack Break Snack Break Snack Break Snack Break 

10:45 – 11:30am 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday meet up: 
Star Wars Day! 
-Video 
-Show & Tell Trivia 
-Weekly Learning 
Schedule 
Questions

 

Numeracy: Khan 
Academy: 
Converting metric 
units of length. 
 
https://tinyurl.com/
y8w5m6k3 
 
*You DO NOT need 
to watch 
“Converting yards to 
inches” & you DO 
NOT need to do the 
“US Customary units 
of length review 
activity.”* 

Wednesday meet 
up: 
-Explain survey 
-Questions 
-Break out Groups 
(Small Group 
Brainstorming) 

 

Use this time to get 
caught up on any 
assignments you still 
have not completed. 
 
IF you are all caught 
up... 
 
Take some time to 
explore BrainPop 
and find some 
activities or play 
Prodigy to work on 
your Math skills. 

Friday meet up: 
Correct: Star Wars 
inspired math 
questions & Reading 
Comprehension 
worksheet 
-share Mother’s Day 
poems? 
-questions 
 

11:30 – 12:00pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Literacy: History of 
Star Wars: Reading, 
Comprehension 
questions  
-do the reading 
-watch the videos 
(optional) 
-answer the 10 
questions using 
Complete Sentences 
and put in Hand In 
Folder(Reminder:  
name your file & 
please give me editing 
privileges.) 

Flex: Use this time 

to logon and 

practice your French 

using the Duolingo 

App. 

 
**Select students 

will use this time to 
rewrite their 

Fractions & Decimals 
Quiz.** 

Reading group meet 
up: Review Math 
Quiz 
 
11:30-11:50 Group 
#4 
Grumpy Gorillas 

11:50-12:10 Group 

#5 

Hangry Hippos 

 

 

Flex: Connect to Ms. 

Hu’s Music Blog & 

choose an activity to 

do. 

https://jkemusic.wee

bly.com/ 

 

 

Flex: Create an 
artistic card and put 
your poem into your 
Mother’s Day card. 
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